
From: Doll, Laura
Sent: 1/9/2014 5:41:03 PM
To: Turner, Brian (Brian.Tumer@cpuc.ca.gov)
Cc: Ittner, Mary Ellen (MEI2@pge.com)

(/o=PG&E/ou=Corporate/cn=Recipients/cn=MEI2); Gambelin, Papia 
(PBG4@pge.com) (/0=PG&E/OU=Corporate/cn=Recipients/cn=PBG4); Cherry, 
Brian K (/0=PG&E/0U=C0RP0RATE/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=BKC7)

Bee:
Subject: FW: PG&E Line 147 Safety Information

Brian

The City of San Carlos is having its first Council meeting since the CPIJC decision on L 147 
next week, and our Government Relations team wanted to provide them with a letter (to City 
Manager Maltbie) and the attached key documents to summarize the recent regulatory events.

Communications with the City will be ongoing of course - just wanted you to be in the loop 
and aware.

Thanks

Laura

SB GT&S 0668679
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